
Village of Thornton 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Arlette Frye, Treasurer 

cc: Melissa Wiak, Acting Administrator 
 

Date: 4/7/2025 

Re: Operating Budget Line-Item Transfer Request 

Attached are requests for line item transfers to the operating budget.   Again these are requests for the 
operating budget, not the Appropriation Ordinance.  Adjustments to the appropriation ordinance are being 
requested as a separate document in the form of a Resolution. 

If you have any questions as always please let me know. 

 


